
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th March 2021 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Ducklings: Daniel 

Dolphins: Kaleb & Oscar   

Seahorses: Harriet & Evie   

Sharks: Lavelle & Neve    

Penguins: Finley 

Bears: Ruby & Isadora   

Leopards: Macey & Olivier 

Tigers: Zac & Nataniel 

Lions: Stanley & Evie 
Class Star Attendance:   

Seahorses 99% 

 
 

 

 

 

, Holly, Marc & Layla 

  

We can confirm that children who are entitled to free 

school meals will receive a voucher by email over the 

Easter Holiday, available to download 31/3/21. 

After School Club 
After Easter we will be reverting back to a 6:00 pm finish 

for a trial basis to see how popular this is.  We will no 

longer have a separate “Film Club” on Friday to book but 

on a Friday the children will still watch a film & have 

pizza.  The 4:00 pm finish will continue at £3.00. 

 

It is imperative that bookings are made in advance either 

on the APP or by email.  Please ensure fees are paid in a 

timely manner too.  Thank you. 

Easter Hamper Raffle 
We have some yummy Easter Hampers full of 

goodies - 3 per class.  Tickets are 50p each & can 
be purchased either through ParentPay or by cash 

at the office. 
The winners will be selected at random using our 

spinning wheel & so you will not receive actual 
tickets. 

Draw will be made Wednesday 31st March 

 

Dates for your Diary 
Thursday 1st April – School closes 

early for Easter. 

Infants & Nursery 1:20 pm & 

Juniors 1:30 pm 

Friday 2nd April – Good Friday 

Monday 12th April – School re-opens 

 

Easter Egg / Bonnet Competition 
This year our competition will once again be “virtual”.  

Decorate an Egg or make a lovely bonnet & send us a photo!  

We will have 3 prizes per class & everyone who enters will 

receive a chocolate malteser bunny. 

 

Please upload your entry either on the APP or email your photo 

to Mrs. Mac. 

Closing date for entries is Tuesday 30th March. 

100 Club Winners 
Congratulations to Miss 

K. Taylor who has won 

£100 & Mrs. G. Halton 

who has won £5. 

 

School Dinners 
We are pleased to let you know that 

the junior children will be back having 

their dinners in the hall after Easter.  

Therefore the choices have changed 

to reflect this.  Please ensure if your 

child has a school dinner to complete 

on the APP. 

 

 

 

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/free-school-meals/?page=2

